REPORT ISSUE PLANNED

The Fall issue of North Carolina Libraries will be a “Report Issue” similar to
thff October, 1957, issue (Vol. 16, No. 1). The Chairmen of all Sections and Com-
Mittees are urged to have their reports in the hands of the editor nof later than July 15.
This early deadline is necessary if copies of the journal are to be mailed to our members
0 advance of the October meeting. Copy should be typed, double-spaced, and in
nal form for printing. In the case of Committees the chairman and the names of all
Members should appear at the head of the report. For Sections, the names of the
fhairman and all officers should appear in this space. The name of the person making
the report should be given at the end.



